
  

 

 

 

BULLDOG BUSINESS PARTNERSHIP  
APPLICATION FORM 

 
Hello Garfield Heights Businesses!  In an effort on behalf of The Garfield Heights City Schools to partner with our 

business community in a purposeful way for our students, the Bulldog Business Partnership has been created. Our 

intent is that through meaningful partnership between our school and our business, we can further help our 

students in a creative and supplemental way, in addition to our standard curriculum. The partnership is completely 

voluntary for a business, but in order for us to gauge your potential interest, we ask that you fill out the following 

application form: 

 

BUSINESS/ORGANIZATION:____________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:__________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER:____________________________________________________________________ 

CONTACT PERSON/EXECUTIVE:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Brief description of what your business/organization does: 

 

Do you have any suggestions for how you might wish to partner, or create a relationship with a 

student, building, or the schools-in-general? 

 

Could you list any business needs that the schools could fulfill? 

 

 

Is there a specific school or age group that you would like to partner? 

 


